
September 2018 Updates 

·       911 service standards have changed.  For all the latest changes, please see 
http://www.aema.alberta.ca/911 

·       Local needs in the community.  One of the local schools has a need for food, particularly recess 
snacks.  They are currently running a breakfast and lunch program for children who they know 
experience chronic food scarcity.  If you or anyone else you are aware of would like to assist 
this school, please contact the office and we are happy to get the help to where it needs to go.  

·       Back to school – even though the school/playground zones are in constant enforcement all year, 
there will be more traffic around schools and playgrounds in the upcoming days.  Please be 
mindful of the rules (30km in school and playground zones 7:30am-9pm) and to watch out for 
little ones. 

·       MLA café is starting again and September 4th from 2-4pm here at the office will be a SENIOR 
focus open house and on September 28th 9-11:30am COMMUNITY RECREATION 
FACILITIES.  Please invite your boards and send out through your distribution networks.  All are 
welcome to attend. 

·       Alberta culture Days – September 28-30.  More information on events are on the website at 
https://www.alberta.ca/alberta-culture-days.aspx  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
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